Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION HI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

APR O3 7038
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. (G , s. 2025

CHANGES IN THE SCHEDULE OF THE 1ST QUARTER DIVISION
CONSOLIDATION OF CY 2025 FINANCIAL ACCOUNTABILITY REPORTS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Administrative Officers V - Budget
Accountant III
Senior Bookkeepers — Fiscally Autonomous School
Accountant I — Bataan School of Fisheries
SDO Finance Team
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 139, s. 2025, titled 1st Quarter
Division Consolidation of CY 2025 Financial Accountability Reports, this Office
informs all concerned of the changes in the schedule initially set for April 4,
2025, which has now been rescheduled for April 7, 2025, due to a scheduled
power interruption.

2. All other provisions in the stated memorandum remain in effect.

ROLINA S. LETA, EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent D\
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